
    
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO SET WASTEWATER RATES   
 
Notice is hereby given that the Clarkdale Town Council will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 
December 8, 2015 at 6:00  p.m. in the Men’s Lounge of the Clark Memorial Clubhouse, 19 N. 9th 
Street in order receive input from the public with regard to a proposal regarding raising the sewer 
rates.  Following the Public Hearing, the Town Council may take action during the same meeting 
with regard to new rates.  The earliest date that the proposed rate structure could take effect is 
January 8, 2016. 
 
Detailed information about the new rates is available in the office of the Town Clerk, 39 N. 9th 
Street, Clarkdale, AZ.   
 
The proposed increased wastewater rates are to be adopted pursuant to A.R.S. 9-511.01 to 
become effective January 8, 2016 are as follows:  
 
 
PROPOSED AMENDED WASTEWATER USER RATE  
 
 
 Effective Date  Rate Increase  Total Base Rate 
 
Residential January 8, 2016  $5.00 Per Month $53.00 Per Month 
     
 
Commercial January 8, 2016 $5.00 Per Month $53.00 Per Month  

Minimum base rate, plus a 
usage fee of $2.25 per one 
thousand gallons of water in 
excess of 5,000 gallons per 
month.  

 
Future rates and their effective dates will be authorized by the Clarkdale Town Council in order 
to satisfy any final loan covenant requirements. 
 
 

 
UTILITIES Department 
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